
 

 

 

             
Southern Regional Middle School 

Student Bulletin 

 

Tuesday, January 9 

 

Attention 7th Graders:  Our 7th grade trip to the Liberty Science Center along with a dinner cruise 
around NYC is set for June 1, 2018.  Final payments are due on Friday, January 12. 
 

The next Youth Canteen meetings will be Tuesday, January 9th & Tuesday, January 16th in  

N-8; any questions see Mrs. Hart or Mrs. Browning. 

 

The next Builders Club meetings will be Tuesday, January 23rd & Tuesday, January 30th in  

N-8; any questions see Mrs. Cosentino or Mrs. Browning. 

 

The next Math Club meeting will be on Thursday, January 25, in A-6.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. 

Lovas or Mrs. Browning. 

 
 

There will be a meeting of the SNN Middle School club after school on Tuesday, January 9th in the 
VMR until 3.  New members are welcome.  Come and be part of one of the newest clubs and work 
on student news broadcasts for the middle school.  Questions, see Miss Tabbacchino. 

Come one, come all to Southern Regional Middle School’s first annual 
Snowflake Ball!  National Junior Honor Society will be hosting a semi-formal 

Snowflake Ball on Friday, January 19, at 6:30 PM in the MS Gym.   Let’s forget it’s 
cold outside as we dress up and dance the night away!  
 

Intramurals will be held today Tuesday 1/9 after school instead of Wednesday 

this week due to a faculty meeting. 
 

Attention students: 

On Friday, January 12, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found 

items that are not claimed by 2:15 on Friday, Jan. 12, will be discarded or donated to 

charity. Please check the Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for 

any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or books. 

 
Students are NOT allowed to stay after school to watch a sporting event.  If you would like to see an 

event, you must go home and come back with a parent chaperone. 

 
Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. 

 

 


